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September Zi, 2018

To: Public Schools District Supervisors
Gutalac I, Gutalac If and Bacungan District

Sir/Mesdames:

Please be informed on the conduct of the “Training of Trainers (ToT) on Peer -to -Peer Tutorials”
on September 27-29, 2018 at JKC, Liloy Zamboanga del Norte.

Attached is the communication from Sylvia L Acebes, Project Coordinator and Nestor R.
Carbonera, Executive Director of Xavier Agricultural fxtension Service Foundation, Inc. for your
reference.

FEDRO MELCHOR V. NATIVIDAD, CSEE.
Sc Is Division Superintendent .

Encl: As stated.



Xavier Agricultural Exiension Service Foundation, Inc.
Almagro Compound, Villafuerl:* St., Peblacion, Ipil, Zamboanga Sibugay Province, 7001
Western Mindanao, Philippines

September 21, 2018

PEDRO MELCHOR M. NATIVIDAD, CESE

" Schools Division Superintendent
Department of Education Schools Division of Zamboznga del Norte
Capitol Drive, Estaka, Dipolog City ‘

Dear Sir,
Greetings!

As part of the activities that we will implement for the FY19 of the project “Child’s Rights and
Education Access Towards Early Childhood Development” (CREATE-CD) in the municipalities of
Gutalac and Leon B. Postigo, Zamboanga del Norte, & follow through training for peer reading
tutors - “Training of Trainers (ToT) on Peer-to-Peer Tutorials” will be conducted this coming
September 27-29, 2018 at JKC Royale, Liloy,"Zamboanga del Norte. The participants of this
activity are pupils of the 8 elementary schools and 1 national high school in Gutalac and 1
teacher per school —the one incharge for reading remedial sessions.

| 14 Elementary Schools (8 in Gutalac, 8 in LBP), 1 NHS (Gutalac)
Gutalac: Cocob ES, Panganurar: £S, Sibalic ES, Upper Gutalac ES, Sas ES,
Canuto Enerio ES, San Vicente ES, San Isidro ES, Panganuran NHS,

Leon B. Postigo: Midatag ES, Cilago ES, Mawal ES, Nacibac ES, Sipakong ES
| Tinuyop ES, Tiniguiban ES, Murob £S

~ In connection with this, we would like to ask your support by giving permission to these
students and teachers to attend the said training.

-

Thank you for your continued support.

Respectfully yours, Noted by:
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SYLVIA L. ACEBES NESTOR R. CARBONERA
Project Coordinator Executive Director



